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| am strongly opposed to changing the default method of voting to in-person. Mail-in
voting has been very successful for Oregon, giving us some of the highest voter
involvement in the country. There is no evidence of significant abuse of the system,
no matter how hard people who dislike it have looked. We should not change
something that is working well for our state to a method that is burdensome for many,
causing them to miss work and find transportation to voting sites. This bill is a
transparent attempt to limit voting by people with fewer resources, and would do
nothing to improve the security of elections. Don'’t give in to this foolishness. Don’t
turn us into the Jim Crow South. Do not pass this bill.



